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Trevor Chadwick

From: Megan Beaston <aiden20052000@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 24, 2022 6:53 AM
To: Trevor Chadwick
Cc: Kevan Wheelock; Kevin Nielsen; David Hershey; Jennifer Salmonsen
Subject: The Development of Willowbrook Subdivision Application Nos. 

AZ21-12/DA-21-20/PUD-21-02

To Whom It May Concern, 
  
  
Please consider this my formal response to Application Nos.  AZ21-12/DA-21-20/PUD-21-02 (the development of 
Willowbrook Subdivision).  It is alarming to me that the City of Star is considering allowing a development of this size 
and has yet to break ground on new schools or widening of roads.  We have multiple developments currently being 
built bringing in thousands of new residents with no infrastructure in process.  I am aware that there are plans for a 
new elementary school and roads, but in the meantime our elementary school is at maximum occupancy and the 
traffic is becoming an issue. The City of Star is not prepared to allow yet another development and definitely not one 
of this scale.  It appears that there is disregard of the Star’s current citizens.  I OPPOSE the Willowbrook Annexation 
and I pray that our City Council take into account what our current residents need and not some other agenda.  
  
Megan Beaston 


